
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May Newsletter – Issue 10 

“Africans have a thing called Ubuntu. It embraces hospitality, caring about others, and being 

willing to go the extra mile for the sake of another.” – Archbishop Desmond Tutu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TANZANIA SCHOOL CLOSURE - UPDATE 

Haradali Pre & Primary Schools, where all eleven of our sponsored children attend 

school, still remain closed temporarily to slow the spread of COVID-19.  

Mesha’s Village has been working directly with the Haradali Headmaster, Dominic, to 

ensure that all MV children receive food and necessities during their time at home. 

Hello, all! My name is McKenzie Wells and I’m currently enrolled at 

The University of Texas! As the newest member of the Mesha’s Village 

team, I couldn’t be more excited to continue helping this organization in 

any way that I can! I want to extend my thanks to those who constantly 

give this cause life through your generosity and time! 

 

Looking forward to hopefully meeting you all in person soon! 

A NOTE FROM OUR INTERN… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If you or anyone you know is interested in sponsorship, becoming a Mesha’s Village member, 

or making a one-time donation please visit www.meshasvillage.com or email 

meshasvillage@gmail.com  

CALLING ALL SPRING CLEANERS! 

We’d love your help in collecting the following 

supplies to deliver to the kids during our 

upcoming trip to Tanzania this Fall… 

 

 

 

 

If you have anything you would like to donate, 

let us know at meshasvillage@gmail.com ! 

 

Thank You!! 

‘UBUNTU’ 
A TIMELY ARTICLE THAT WE’D LOVE TO SHARE  
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